Note: This is an example policy and may be modified to meet the company’s needs. The policy is not required to be in writing. The standard should be referenced to ensure that all requirements are being met.

First Aid, CPR and AED Response Policy
(Reference 29 CFR 1910.151, 1910.269 and 1910.146)

[bookmark: _GoBack]The OSHA First Aid standard (29 CFR 1910.151) requires trained first aid providers at all workplaces of any size if there is no “infirmary, clinic, or hospital in near proximity to the workplace which is used for the treatment of all injured employees.”
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In addition to first aid requirements of 29 CFR 1910.151, several OSHA standards such as 1910.269 and 1910.146 require training in cardiopulmonary resuscitation (CPR) because sudden cardiac arrest from asphyxiation, electrocution, or exertion may occur. For these reasons, we have identified employees that are expected to render first aid as part of their job duties. They are also covered by the requirements of the Occupational Exposure to Bloodborne Pathogens Standard (29 CFR 1910.1030). Our designated employees are trained by (Insert job title of person responsible).

Note: Training should be conducted in accordance with the American Red Cross or American Heart Association guidelines or other nationally recognized programs. Instructors should also be certified to train per the requirements of these programs.
